
TO: COMMUNITY FELLOWSHIP CHURCH 

CC: JONESBORO CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: COX COMMUNICATIONS 

DATE: AUGUST 14,2000 

RE: STREET ABANDONMENT 

Cox Communications has no objection to the abandonment of the easement located on either side 
of that portion of Baswell Street located between Stadium Boulevard and Brazos Street. 

Cox Communications has no facilities on this easement. 

Sincerely, 

G~~JV~-
Name: Gp<ttt1 
Title: ~'1 S tc::. ~ 
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Reliant Energy Arkla 

Memo 
Toa Law Offices of Barrett & Deacon 

fram: Garreth L. James 

~ 

Dat8I 08/17/00 

II.- Closing of Baswell Street 

Dear Sirs: 

After pertonnlng a site visit at Baswell s1reet between stadium and Brazos, it has been 
delennlned that our company does have facilities In the area. Our gas lines are located In the pubUo 
utility easement. We do not have any objectlons to the street being closed as long as a u~lity easement 
Is provided for our facilltJes that we currently have In plaes. 

Thank you for providing us this opportunity to survey the area. Should you have any further 
questions or concerns please feel free to call me. 

Sincerely, 

Garreth L. James 

870-933-7359 

870·972.s6B2 
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FROM 'JONESBORO ENGR, DSGN. (WED) 8.30' 00 16:03/ST. 15:59/NO, 4862159696 P . . 

loucsbom.AU8ILU 30, 2000 

Bandt &: Deacon Law OftlCCl
 
300 S. Clwrcb Street
 
P. O. Box 1700
 
lonesboro, AR. 72403
 

Dcar Mr. Ralph Waddell: 

Tho request that you IeIl1 to Soutbwatem Bell Telepbone Company to close a portion ofBaswell Street 
between Stadium Boulevard BDd BrBZOI Street in lODCIboro bas been received. It is boina processed 
through CI01IIPDDY ~a. The ID5Wer sbouId be back by Scplcmbcr 15,2000 at tho latest baJring any 
UDforcscen problem. 

Tbc project bas been reviewed in the field aDd the only apparent facilities that we have in 1h1s right or way 
i. actJaceot to BIllZOi Street 011 the cast end oftbls project. This will need an easement to protect these
 
facUJl1Cls. Other tban that provision I lee no problems with a CODCUrJence to thJs plan,
 

1baDkyou. 

~~~~ 
D. L. CuJbrcadl
 
Mg. Enp.-Design
 



July 24, 2000 

Brian Wadley 
City of Jonesboro 
Planning Coordinator 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 

Re: Street Abandonment 

Dear Brian: 

City Water and Light has no objection with the 
abandonment of the portion of Baswell Street located 
between Stadium Blvd and Brazos Street, with the 
exception of 10 feet either side of the existing water 
main and 10 feet either side of the existing sewer main. 
Please show the easements on the record plat. All being 
located in Section 21, Township 14 North, Range 4 
East,Craighead County, Arkansas. 

Sincerely, 

~.~~~~.. f"""--­
Randy K. Simpkins 
Engineering Services Director 

RKS/mn 

cc: Community Fellowship Church 

Ronald L. Bowen, MANAGER 
CITY WA"rER AND LIGHT • 400 East Monroe • P.O. Box 1289 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403-1289 • 870/935-5581 


